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Port Commission Minutes
Colfax, Louisiana
January 18, 2024

The Grant Parish Port Commission was held on January 18, 2024.  Present were Charlene Anderson, Cephas Bowie, Nick Slayter and Bobby Chelette. Carl Lasyone was not present.  The motion to go into business meeting was made by Cephas and seconded by Nick.  Minutes from the December meeting were read. Bobby made a motion to accept the minutes and Cephas seconded the motion. Discussion of possible port sight and meeting dates were discussed.  We discussed and decided to move the next meeting to the first Thursday of the month, which will be February 1, 2024, as a trial.  Charlene made the motion Cephas seconded it and the motion was approved. 
There was no other business.  Motion made by Cephas and seconded by Nick to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting was adjourned. 

Charlene Anderson
Secretary, Grant Parish Port Commission
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